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Shop local Central Hawke's Bay!

Waipawa’s main street safety improvements continue

Safety improvements to the High Street in Waipawa are well underway
with the first phase to upgrade the stormwater network near the
Cenotaph nearly complete.

The second phase is scheduled to kick off next week with construction

of the raised crossings and a one-lane detour in place until 7 October 2023.

We encourage our community to continue to support local and explore
the wonderful retail options available. Parking will be available on the
main street and additional parking is also available on Kenilworth Street
as well as Islington Drive.

Please remember to be kind to our road workers. The Waipawa
community have been advocating for many years for speed reduction
and safety improvements, including a community petition in 2020 and
a community campaign, which remains in place, reminding people

to slow down. This project along with Streets for People will help

to improve safety and slow traffic down to create a more accessible,
people friendly township for Waipawa with international research
showing a reduction in death and serious injury by around 40 percent.

Work remains on schedule with works expected to be complete
15 October. Thanks for your patience and support.

To keep up to date with the latest works programme,
head to www.nzta.govt.nz or check out their Facebook page.

Together we Thrive! E ora ngatahi ana!
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What's happening at your Libraries?

Need a hand to keep the kids occupied these school holidays?
Check out the great activities on offer next week.

HANDS-ON 4

EARLY SETTLER LIFE

Mon 25th

Tues 26th

Wed 27th

Thurs 28th

Fri 29th

SCAN ME
Registrations

are required.
Register via the
QR code or
www.chb.library.nz
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Adopt your part
of the Bay today!

It's not too late to get involved
in Clean Up Week

This year’s local campaign
‘Adopt your part of the Bay’

is running in Central Hawke's Bay
until 30 September. If you have
an idea for your street or an area
in our district that is in need of
a clean-up, then contact us to
discuss how we can support you!

Council can provide bags for
litter removal, gloves, hi-vis gear,
equipment to assist with litter
collection and free disposal

of the waste collected during
the event. We can also help
promote your event.

Please contact
robert.hon@chbdc.govt.nz
themba.ncomanzi@chbdc.govt.nz
or phone 06 857 8060 if you
require resources or support.

To find out more and to register,
scan the QR code or visit
www.chbdc.govt.nz and search
#wastefreechbevents

For more information visit: www.chbdc.govt.nz o o



